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Charleston County Bar Association Hosts Annual Meeting  

and Installation of Officers 

Charleston, SC – The Charleston County Bar Association (CCBA) is pleased to announce the 

successful conclusion of its Annual Meeting and Installation of Officers, held on Feb. 27 at the Francis 

Marion Hotel. This event marked a significant milestone in the association's ongoing efforts to foster 

professional growth and enhance the legal community in Charleston County. 

 

The gathering brought together local attorneys, judges, and legal professionals for an evening of 

networking and celebration. At the heart of the event was the official installation of the 2025-2026 

officers and executive board that will lead the association in the coming year.  

 

The newly appointed officers and executive committee include: 
 

Officers 

• President – Ravi Sanyal, Sanyal Law Firm LLC 

• President-Elect – Mary Lee Briggs, Ramsdale Law Firm 

• Secretary/Treasurer – Julianne Farnsworth, Farnsworth Law Firm, LLC 

• Immediate Past President – Mark Joye, Joye Law Firm 

Executive Committee 

• Victoria Bohren, Gildan General Counsel 

• Laura Johnson Evans, Shumaker Loop & Kendrick, LLP 

• Alesia Rico Flores, Attorney at Root & Rebound 

• Joseph Kaiser, Kaiser Law Firm LLC 

• Lana Kleiman, Charleston Legal Access 

• W. Greyson Land, Parker Poe 

• John P. Linton Jr., Walker Gressette Linton LLC 

• Daniel Martin III, Steinberg Law Firm LLC 

• Ashley Pennington, Burnette Shutt & McDaniel 

• Colin Ram, Colin Ram Law, LLC 

 

Newly installed president, Ravi Sanyal, will focus his year on engagement. “My goal is to increase the 

number of member events, highlight the importance of mentoring and emphasize the importance of 

diversity in the legal community. I also plan to strengthen our connection with the Berkeley and 

Dorchester country bar associations as the practice of law is regional,” he said.  
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In addition to installing the upcoming year's leadership team at the annual meeting, the CCBA 

recognized those attorneys who have served in the legal profession for more than 50 years, welcomed 

the new members of the association, and eulogized those members of the CCBA who died in 2024.  

 

The CCBA continues to serve as a vital resource for local attorneys by offering educational programs, 

networking opportunities, and pro bono initiatives. The association’s mission is to improve the legal 

profession in Charleston County while making a lasting impact on the community at large. 

For additional information on the Charleston County Bar Association and its initiatives, please visit 

www.charlestoncountybar.org.  

 

 

About the Charleston County Bar Association 

The Charleston County Bar Association is a nonprofit organization committed to promoting ethics and 

education within Charleston County's legal community as well as assisting the public through outreach 

programs and service projects. It consists of more than 2,200 members. 
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